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A Partnership between Bill Bateman’s and the National Federation of the Blind National Student Division:

Come out and support the National Association of Blind Students, a division of the National Federation of the Blind! All you have to do is have a great meal at Bill Bateman’s Bistro in Towson, Maryland on Friday, January 13, 2017! Your support will help blind students across America realize our dreams so we can live the lives we want.
 

Friday, January 13, 2017
Restaurant Address: 7800 York Road, Towson, MD
 

Please bring the flyer and present it to your server, hostess, or bartender. Parties of 8 or more are asked to make a reservation.
Disclaimer: This flyer is not valid with any discounts, specials and promotions (such as happy hour prices, coupons, food and beer specials of the day, etc.
 


